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United Sf.ates Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: George W. McCorkle, Chief ,* DoCKn6
Physical Security Licensing Branch r USSRC
Division of Safeguards, NMSS "_.
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Washington, D.C. 20555 5 gg i 4 toA0 >f])HM9
Subject: Security Plan for Special Nuclear Materia M Al( SEc g 7,jf/

C# DOCKEISecurity for LaSalle County Station
(Docket Number 90=9+3 and 50--3-74) - :
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Reference: Letter G. W. McCorkle to D. L. Peoples d ated

June, 9, 1980

Dear Mr. McCorkel:

Five (5) copies of Revision 1 of the Security Plan for
Special Nuclear Materials Security for LaSalle County Station
are enclosed. The revision is per your request in the
re fe renced letter. The Plan is submitted pursuant to the
requirements of 10 CFR 73.67.

The enclosures to this letter add ress a subject matter
exempt from disclosure according to Section 2.790 of the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission " Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10,
Cod e of Fed eral Regulations. Consequently, this submittal
should be withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,_
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Enclosures
(withold from public disclosure)

10 CFR 2.700 INFORMATION
WITHHOLD FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

SECURITY MARKIUG 1)0ES WOT APPLY UliEli THIS

LETTER IS GEPARI.TE F30'I THE EHCLOSURE.
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